
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be reconvened by the Town Board, 
Town of Yorktown, Westchester County, New York on the 3rd day of September, 2024, at the 
Albert A. Capellini Community and Cultural Center Gym, 1974 Commerce Street, Yorktown 
Heights, New York at 7:30 pm o’clock or as soon thereafter can be heard to consider the 
rezoning application from zoned RSP-3 and R1-40 to RSP-2 received from Toll Brothers, Inc. 
for property located at 2302 and 2448 Catherine Street, Yorktown, NY, a 50.5 acre site, also 
known on the Yorktown Tax Map as Section 35.12 and 35.08, Parcels 1 and 1, Lots 2 and 45 for 
the purpose of constructing 118 age-restricted townhouses.   

 
A copy of said application is on file in the Office of the Town Clerk, at the said Town Hall, 363 
Underhill Avenue, Yorktown Heights, NY where the same may be inspected during regular 
office hours. 
 
All persons in interest and citizens may be heard at the public hearing to be held as aforesaid. 

 

                                       DIANA L. QUAST, TOWN CLERK 
                                        TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
       MASTER MUNICIPAL CLERK 
 
 
 


